From: Michelle Frisque [mailto:mfrisque@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 11:41 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Gift Basket

We received a cookie gift basket from the Library's vendor III. The cookies were a congratulation on launching their system Polaris. We placed the cookie basket in an open area on the 10th floor of the Harold Washington Library Center.

Michelle

 
Michelle Frisque

Chief, Technology, Content and Innovation

Chicago Public Library

